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Support for Mainstreet Health & Wellness Suites

Steve Maclntyre <steve.macintyre@como.gov>

William L. Voight <wlv@socket.net> Mon, Aug 8, 2016 at 10:32 AM
To: steve.macintyre@como.gov

August 8, 2016

RE: Case Number 16-171

To:

Steve Maclntyre
Steve.macintyre@como.gov
Senior Planner

City of Columbia

Community Development Department

From:

Bill & Cindy Voight

3618 Evergreen Lane
Columbia, Missouri 65201

Dear Mr. MaclIntyre:

As adjoining property owners, we are writing in support of the Application by Cole &
Associates, Inc. for approval of a zoning amendment for a site on the north side of
Berrywood Avenue known as “Mainstreet Health & Wellness Suites.”



We will not be able to attend the August 16" scheduled Public Information meeting.
However, we wanted our remarks in favor of the Application to be made a part of the official
record.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely;

Bill and Cindy Reams Voight



